
Thank you for your donation 

through 



Summary

In the fourth Quarter of 2020, despite the conditions
produced by the global pandemic, our institution
continued its work. With donations received via the
Global Giving platform and other alliances, it was
possible to benefit 24 patients of the
ophthalmologic clinic ACREC who had received
diagnosis of cataract in one or both eyes. A
socioeconomic study was made with each of the 24
beneficiaries to determine the level of economic
support that could be offered to permit the surgery.

Among the 24 elderly persons receiving help with
their surgery, 100% reported income less than
double the minimum per capita salary. Of the total
number of beneficiaries 46% were female and 54%
male and the average age was 72 years.

On behalf of all these older persons who benefited,
we give thanks for the recurrent and unique
donations through which the miracle of returned
sight has come to them.



Mr. JOSÉ 
José 81 years old, came from Santa
Catarina in Tepotzlan, Morelos,
Mexico. He lives with his son,
daughter-in-law, two
grandchildren and two
greatgrandchildren. His daughter-
in-law and a grandson provide
economic support to the
household through agricultural
labor. His son is diabetic and also
has visual impairment that
prevents him working. The
granddaughter makes tortillas for
sale; she is separated and receives
no financial support for her
children.

Mr. José was diagnosed with cataract of the right eye in
September 2020, and was operated on in November. His vision
has recovered, and being fit and strong, he plans to return to
the fields to bring support to his family.



Mr. SALVADOR 

To whom it may concern:
I give you thanks for the support you provided to me so
that I could have surgery to my right eye. Without your
support I could not have received the operation



Mrs. ANASTACIA 

I am grateful for the support I was given, because thanks to
this support I can perform my surgery and I am truly infinitely
grateful.



Mr. JESUS DANIEL

To whom it may concern:
By this means, let me express my great
appreciation for the treatment which I receive
from this clinic, and for the human consideration
of your economic support in addition to the
friendly, effective, considerate and professional
attention.

Sincerely Daniel



Mr. MARTIN 

To whom it may concern:
By means of this note I intend to offer my thanks for the
programme that has given me the support to obtain the
surgery of my left eye. You cannot imagine how grateful
I am because it is so important to me to recover some
sight after I was feeling so unhappy and unable to help
my family. I am thankful that this type of support exists
and projects that lend a hand to those who are unable
or lack sufficient resources. Now I am able to hope for
improvement of my sight.



Mrs. MARIA 

November 6 2020. 
I give thanks for the support that was provided to me for 
the surgery. Many thanks for everything.



Mrs. ESTHELA 

I Esthela, gratefully acknowledge the help you have
extended to me, because, thanks to that support, I could
be operated on and therefore can again pursue my
normal life.
I give thanks to you, and express gratitude that such
programs exist. I offer congratulations for your attention
and assistance.

Sincerely, Esthela
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